Leigh Glancie

—
From: Leigh Glancie
Sent: Monday, May 27, 2024 10:15 AM
To: Leigh Glancie
Subject: FW: Advocacy for separated multi-use trail for Wallace

From: Megan Misovic <meganmisovic@gmail.com>

Sent: May 26, 2024 7:57 PM

To: Nola Silzer <nsilzer@saanichschools.ca>; Tim Dunford <tdunford @saanichschools.ca>; Keven Elder
<kelder@saanichschools.ca>; Elsie Mcmurphy <emcmurphy@saanichschools.ca>; Susan Hickman
<shickman@saanichschools.ca>; Teri Vanwell <tvanwell@saanichschools.ca>; Joyce Vandall
<jvandall@saanichschools.ca>

Cc: jennifer wanless <wanlessien@gmail.com>; Jaime Roberts <jaimelroberts11@gmail.com>; Tara Keeping
<Tara.keeping@gmail.com>; Dave Eberwein <deberwein@saanichschools.ca>; Jason Reid <jreid@saanichschools.ca>
Subject: Advocacy for separated multi-use trail for Wallace

' [Caution: External Sender] This email is from a sender outside the organization. Do not open attachments, reply, or click links unless
| you have verified the content and sender are legitimate.

Dear School Trustees,

| am writing to you as a citizen rather than as COPACS chair, to advocate for your contributions to a municipal discussion
coming up this week in Central Saanich.

This week's Central Saanich Healthy Community meeting includes a discussion of the Wallace bike path and the plans
do not include a separated bike lane. | think this is insufficient infrastructure for our kids trying to get to school at three
neighbourhood schools within our district.

I am asking if the school board will send a letter to council and Director of engineering advocating the need for safe
bicycling facilities for our kids.

The meeting is this Thursday, May 30th from 3:00 - 4:00 pm. You can find more information on the proposed design
here for the Wallace bike lanes between Brentwood and Stelly's cross road or join me in person to demonstrate
community commitment to safe and accessible active routes to school.

Thank you for your advocacy on behalf of families and vulnerable road users and in alignment with our Student
Transportation policy,

Kind regards,

Megan



